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I fully support the move to in-person voting.  It will help to eliminate voter fraud and 

better ensure election integrity. One of the biggest problems with our current mail-in 

election process is the accuracy of voter rolls.  They are inaccurate and in-person 

voting will help to ensure only legitimate and properly registered voters will be voting 

in our elections. 

 

Thanks, 

Mark Linkmeyer 

 


